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Town of Caledon 

Alton Village HCD Study 

We want to hear from you… 
(note: this is intended to be flled in following the November 5th consultation event) 

What do you consider to be the important cultural heritage features of  the Village Alton? 

Do you think there is merit in establishing an HCD in Alton? 

Does the draft HCD boundary proposed at the November 5th meeting include key heritage attributes of Alton? 

If the Study proceeds to Phase II, what types of matters would you like to see addressed in the HCD Plan? 

Do you have any additional information, questions or concerns? 

Please email this form to Sally Drummond, Heritage Resource Ofcer at: sally.drummond@caledon.ca, 
or mail it to the Town of Caledon ofces at: 6311 Old Church Road , Caledon, Ontario  L7C 1J6 , and 
we will ensure your feedback gets to the project team. 

We are happy to answer any additional questions or comments via phone at: 905-584-2272 ext. 4243. 
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